From: To:

Date: Nov 7, 2023 7:48:39 AM Subject: Re: 31 Lyndhurst Road

Hi Ken, it clearly shows the ash tree has dieback and I would recommend removal. The second ash tree next to it looks much better and should be monitored over the next few years. Thanks David Snowden.

On 2023-11-01 11:04, KEN BRIGHAM wrote:

Dear David,

e-mail as requested this morning. I have attached a couple of pics.

0699 is from 2nd September last year, 0732 a close up of the canopy from June this year.

Best regards - Ken Brigham